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Monday 12th July 2021 
 

School Operations – Essential Workers  
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Tomorrow we welcome our students for their first day of Term 3. Leura Public School is part of 
Greater Sydney and will therefore be implementing Phase 4 of the COVID restrictions placed on 
schools. Phase 4 is the highest level of restrictions. Home learning will also mean that most of our 
staff will be working remotely and that students of essential workers will not be grouped in their 
regular classes.  
 
Arrival and Pick Up 
 
As an essential worker, we ask that you drop your child/ren off to school as close to the 9:15am bell 
as possible. This does not apply to students attending Fun Kids OOSH. It is important that on arrival, 
all students are seated under the Cola to restrict mobility.  
 
Parents and Caregivers are not permitted on site. Please call the office if you require to pick up your 
child/ren early. The administration staff will walk your child out to you using Main gate. 
 
Due to reduced numbers on site, we are only opening Main Gate and the Hall side gate. These gates 
will be locked during the day and unlocked for pick up time. Please do not enter the school site while 
these gates are unlocked. 
 
It is vital that our community adheres to social distancing outside the school gates. This includes 
wearing a mask.  
 
Equipment 
 
We request that students who are coming to school are well equipped for the school day. This 
includes bringing a drink bottle, as the water bubblers will not be available for use. Students are 
required to wear full school uniform as this is a regular school day. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email the school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
May Ptolemy 
Principal 
 

mailto:leura-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

